
Dear RC21 members, 
Please find below a letter from our colleague Chris Pickvance regarding FURS 
studentships and research grants. 
Best wishes, 
Fernando Diaz Orueta 
  
--------------------------------------- 
  
Dear colleagues, 
I am writing to remind you that the deadline for applications for FURS studentships and 
research grants is 31 January 2009. 
The value of studentships is over £9,000 per annum and the value of research grants is 
up to £2,000. 
Applicants from World Bank group B and C countries (middle and low income 
countries) are eligible. 
For full details of the types of work which FURS seeks to encourage and the 
application procedure, please see the FURS website, which also lists previous 
recipients. 
Applications are also invited for an award under the Network for African Urban Social 
Studies scheme for African academics who will be under the age of 35 in July 2008. 
 
For further details see http://www.irc.essex.ac.uk/furs/ 
Please could you forward this message to any person or list which you 
consider appropriate. 
Thank you. 
Yours, 
Chris Pickvance 
Chair, FURS 
  
__________________________________________________ 
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